
Dear Freshmen and Parents/Guardians,

Have a Happy Thanksgiving and enjoy your long weekend!

As a reminder, check your email frequently. This is the primary form of communication for teachers and
counselors.

Students have free access to Albert io which is a resource for SAT/ACT prep and support for academic
classes. Please view this link for more information about SAT/ACT prep.

Polytech Information Sessions:

● Polytech Virtual Information Session: Wednesday, December 15th, 6 pm (sign up here)

● Polytech Open House: Saturday, January 29th, 10 am-12 pm

For more information about the college process, check out the College Planning Guide.

Previously emailed information is below.

If you receive a green pass and/or an email, it is an appointment to meet with your counselor. If you
cannot make it, please let us know via email.

After October 1, any classes that are dropped will be reflected on the transcript as a withdrawal pass
(WP) or a withdrawal fail (WF). If you have any questions, speak with your counselor.

If you are looking to enter Community Service hours in Aspen and are unsure how to enter these hours
into ASPEN, visit the guidance website-
https://www.nhvweb.net/guidance/entering-community-service-hours-in-aspen

Many resources can be found on the North Hunterdon Guidance Website and visit frequently -
https://www.nhvweb.net/guidance/

I hope you have a great weekend!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hVXFta6g2Rw
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf14FwqK3gttFuVcRRhe52DShUHdhIrSGMujtR-U6FokpIX6Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mSrRW1OGuJ0XbuiZfUbdlt_Ds0TNJlv2KQPaXMrikSE/edit
https://www.nhvweb.net/guidance/entering-community-service-hours-in-aspen/
https://www.nhvweb.net/guidance/

